
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 6/12/2017 2:19:54 PM
Subject: Murdock - 6

Attachments: support letter Mike Kunkel.docx
support letter Mrs. Rickerd signed.pdf

 
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Brent Murdock [mailto:bamandjam1@yahoo.com] 
 
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2017 1:48 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll ; Brent Murdock 
Subject: For Kevin from Brent Murdock
 
Hello Ms. McNicoll.
 
Please pass these letters on to Kevin from me.
 
Thank you again.
 
Brent Murdoc864-940-7866
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